
 
    

 St. Paul’s CE Primary School 

   

 

 
 

   

      Aiming Higher – Caring Together 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 27th September 9.00-10.30am 

At St Paul’s CE Primary School 

Enter via the main entrance at the front of 

school 

Can you help us make this another wonderful Macmillan coffee 

morning at St Paul’s! 

 We are asking for donations of home made or shop bought 

cakes or biscuits (please send these on Thursday 26th 

September if possible, it will help with setting up) 

 Children can come in non-uniform on Friday 27th 

September, we ask for a donation of £1 

 Please come along and enjoy a drink and a cake with us!  

 After the event the children will have the opportunity to 

have a cake or biscuit as well (the children do not need to 

bring money for this) 


